
 

McLouth Unified Schools 
McLouth Elementary ৹ District No. 342 

Jerome Johnson, Superintendent 
217 Summit Street 

McLouth, KS  66054 
913.796.2201 

 
 

 
3/5/25 
 
 
To the families of potential drivers ed students 
 
Greeting McLouth families. Due to the challenge of finding a drivers’ education instructor 
McLouth will not be offering a drivers education program this summer, 2025. There are still 
options which include registering with a nearby school as an out of district driver or enrolling in 
a private school.  If enrolling as an out of district student, Oskaloosa, Tonganoxie and 
Leavenworth offer state approved programs. That doesn’t guarantee students will be accepted but 
it is encouraged to try. If that is not an option please see the enclosed list of state approved 
private programs included in this mailing.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jerome Johnson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CC: Kansas Commercial (private) Driver Training schools 
 
 
 

Together, we learn in a community that promotes academic excellence,  
respect, lifelong learning, and responsible citizenship. 

 
 


